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Dear Ms. Blanca Bayo; D31 ‘

1 am writing this letter in reference to Docket No. 992001-TX f,o'r The
Mobile Phone Company failing to pay the regulatory assessment fee for
1998. The enclosed check is to pay the settlement amount agreed upon to

APP have the certificate reinstated.

~—— Thank you very much for your consideration and again my apologles for the
inconvenience it has caused. o e

OPC Sincerely,
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Dear Ms. Blanca Bayo;

I am writing this letter in reference to Docket No. 992001-TX for The
Mobile Phone Company failing to pay the regulatory assessment fee for
1998. The enclosed check is to pay the settlement amount agreed upon to
have the certificate reinstated.

Thank you very much for your consideration and again my apologies for the
inconvenience it has caused.

Sincerely,

Michael Kjaerulff



